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WASHINGTON CHAPTER
LUNCHEON MEETING

SPEAKER

TIlURSDA Y

DECEMBER 3, 1992

ELLEN M. O'CONNOR
Chief Financial Officer

Government of the District of Columbia

Social:
Luncheon:
Menu:
Cost:

11:30 (Cash Bar)
12:00 NOON
Broiled flounder
$16.00 (Members)
$18.00 (Non-Members)

Ms. Ellen M. O'Connor has served as Chief
Financial Officer for the District of Columbia since

July 1991. She brings more than 20 years of
financial accounting and management experience to
the Kelly Administration.

Touchdown Club
2000 L Street, N.W.

(Near Farragut West Metro Stop)

. Reservations strongly recommended.

As Chief Financial Officer, Ms. O'Connor oversees
the city's financial agencies. The agencies are the
offices of the Budget, Treasurer, Controller,
Financial Information Services and Grants
Management and Development and the Department of
Finance and Revenue.

. Call (703) 758-4080 Voice Mail through
December 1, 1992.

. No-Shows are expected to pay.

Before joining the District government, Ms.
O'Connor served two years as the budget director
and six years as comptroller of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts. From 1979 to 1983, Ms. O'Connor
was assistant commissioner for administrative
services in the Massachusetts Department of Social
Services.

. Non-Members are welcomed.

. Walk-ins are welcomed on space available basis.

..............................................................................

HOLIDAY SOCIAL

DATE:
PlACE:
COST:

Come one, Come all, the A GA Social
Activities Committee cordially invites members,

prospective members, and their guests to attend
a social gathering to celebrate and spread the holiday cheer.... See you aDthere! ...

Tuesday, December 1, 1992 TIME: 5:30 PM -7:30 PM
SFUZZI'S RESTAURANT -UNION STATION (Two hour free validated parking)
"FREEBUFFETDINNER",CASHBAR
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"FROM WHERE I STAND"
by

Marcus Page
President, Washington AGA Chapter

Based on the size of early registrations, our first educational event on November 12, Traveline in
Hard Times, was a success. I will have more on that for next month, but it's not too early to
congratulate Nancy Fleetwood and the Education Committee for putting together a successful and
topical program!

Community outreach programs are the hardest to get started and the most rewarding to participants.
Our Director, Jeff Williams, has put a lot of effort into finding new options that might attract greater
participation of our members. At our November luncheon meeting, members were asked to bring non-
perishable food items or monetary contributions for the Project Harvest. Its objective is to provide
much needed food assistance to hungry families at a time when most of us are worried more about over-
indulgence during the holidays. As a starter, the Washington Chapter Executive Board voted on a $100
contribution which was presented to Project Harvest at the November 5 meeting. Jeff is also working
with the Partners in Education Program in D.C. to provide the opportunity for our members to make
a difference in the lives of high school students who really need to see that there are opportunities
available to them. Jeff needs your help! If you want to do more than talk about community problems,
volunteer to help. Call Jeff now on 202-254-8385.

As part of the Chapter's support for the Lithuanian Accountants Association, we have provided two
reference books. These include GASB's Codification of Governmental Accounting and Financial
Reporting Standards and a Handbook of Governmental Accounting and Finance (Wiley & Sons
Publishing) .

If you missed our November educational event, you have two more opportunities. First, the National
AGA's Federal Leadership Conference on January 13-14, 1993. I might mention here that the
Washington Chapter submitted nominations for the awards to be presented at that event. We nominated
Jack Adams, Director of the FMS Kansas City Regional Financial Center for the Elmer Staats
Award and D. James Milano of the Prazer Corporation, a Private Sector Council assignment, for
the Andrew Barr Award.

The second event is the Capital Regional Conference on February 1-2, 1993. Our Chapter is
participating with the Northern Virginia and Montgomery/Prince George's Chapters in presenting the
latest on accounting and auditing policies, techniques and methods. This one is for you, reserve early
on our Voice Mail, line 4.

THE WASHINGTON CHAPTER EXECUTIVE BOARD AND I WISH YOU THE VERY BEST
FOR THE COMING HOLIDAY SEASON!
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